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James Fallon Elementary School Fifth-Grade Students  
 who won the NFL/American Heart Association Play 60 

Challenge in our Area! 
 

 
 
(WAYNE,NJ)—The Wayne Township Board of Education is proud to recognize James 
Fallon Elementary School fifth-grade students who won the NFL/American Heart 
Association Play 60 Challenge in our area and were visited by two New York Jets 
players, Quincy Enunwa and Brandon Bostick. Two students and their families won 
tickets to a NY Jets game. Congratulations fifth graders!  Keep moving! 
 
WHAT IS NFL PLAY 60?   
NFL PLAY 60 is the National Football League’s campaign to encourage kids to be 
active for 60 minutes a day in order to help reverse the trend of childhood obesity.  
Click the following link for more information. http://www.nflrush.com/content/6468 
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